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Goblin Combe for a Sustainable Future successfully applied for a REPF grant towards 

refurbishment of their toilet facilities in September 2023. 
 

 

 

The money contributed towards the refurbishment of Goblin Combe’s toilet blocks 

plumbing and waste systems and towards the electrical system of the block. Prior to 

the project the building was an empty shell, closed to the public.  The improved toilet 

provision should increase visitor numbers and improve perception of the facilities at 

this rural location.  It enhances the site and as well as providing positive impacts for 

rural communities enhancing the impact of Goblin Combe’s charitable initiatives and 

benefiting the local rural economy. 
 

 

https://www.groundwork.org.uk/hubs/south/about/ 
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